
 
  

 

AT A GLANCE 

 Meet the PTO! 
 Upcoming September PTO events 
 Announcements 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

 Book Fair 
Book Fair will be held September 6-13. We will have cashless payment options again this year 

 Box Tops for Education 
McBean will be participating in collecting Box Tops for Education. These can be sent into the 
school or scanned digitally in the app. Instructions will be sent home with this newsletter. 

 PTO sponsored After School Social 
McBean PTO will be sponsoring the Back to School Social on September 8th. Please don’t forget 
to send in your child’s permission forms/money. We will have food, games, and prizes available 
for purchase with tickets. 

Meet the PTO  
Victoria Ard – President 
Victoria has been a member of 
the McBean family for 12 
years. She is excited to 
improve the students 
experience at McBean this 
year! 

Alice Ford – Vice 
President 
Alice is a mother of 2 boys, 
18 & 6. She is originally from 
Ft. Lauderdale, FL. She loves 
to participate with her 
church & community. Her 
favorite hobbies are reading 
and traveling. 

Chandra Fry – Treasurer 
Ms. Fry is a kindergarten 
teacher at McBean. She has 
been actively involved in PTO 
over the years. She assists in 
planning and executing 
activities for students. 

Hannah Walden – 
Secretary 
Hannah has been a member 
of the McBean family since 
2017. She has 3 children and 
is a former teacher. She is 
excited to be a more active 
member of the PTO this year! 
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 Latrina Mitchell – Recorder 
Ms. Mitchell has been the 
guidance counselor at McBean 
for many years. She has also 
been an integral part of the PTO 
& has participated in many PTO 
events over the years. 

Before You Go 

PTO membership class drive 
We are currently running a class membership drive to see which classes can reach 100% PTO 
membership participation. Help your child’s class win a treat from PTO by filling out the 
membership form and returning it with the $5 membership dues. All students that become 
members will receive free admission to the Back to School Social! 
 

Volunteer training opportunity 
We will host a volunteer training opportunity at the school on 9/14. Listed below are the 
available times. There will also be a Title 1 Parent Capacity meeting following training. Future 
evening training classes will be available at a later date. 
 
9:00-10:00 
1:30-2:30 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
*Don’t forget to join the McBean Facebook page to stay up to date on all announcements! 
 
 
 
 
 
 


